

REPUBLIC OF SERBIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS ADMINISTRATION
Internal Affairs Department
Narodnih heroja 63
11070 New Belgrade, Serbia
148-29-337-03-15/2/2016
July 7th, 2016
AVS

Czech Republic General Inspection of Security Units Director Col. JUDr. Michal Murín

Skokanská 2311/3 169 00 Prague 6 Břevnov Czech Republic

Subject: Interagency cooperation

Dear Mr. Michal Murín,

On the behalf of our delegation, I would like to thank you and your colleagues once again for being a great hosts.

This study visit was one of the most successful we've ever had. We are very glad that we could hear, share and exchange experiences with professionals and well connoisseurs of all the topics that were discussed.

In addition to the basic themes, many others have been opened and recognized as a good starting point for an exchange of information and further cooperation.

Once again I want to emphasize that this visit was more than helpful and we hope to continue and strengthen our cooperation as soon as possible.

We hope to maintain good relations and to realize proposed meetings as soon as possible.

In anticipation of your response, I remain with kind regards,

Head of Department

Sonja Lazarevic M.A.